
 

 

 
20 June 2019 
 
 
 
M Whytock 
 
By email: fyi-request-10405-20dd344a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear M Whytock 
 

Official information request for further information related to the Faculty of 

Engineering and Computer Science  

 

I refer to your official information request dated 29 May 2019: 

 

 “Can I please get the number of new enrollments into degrees under the Victoria 

Faculty of Engineering, broken down by year, degree and major? e.g 2017 total 

enrollments: 300, BEng in SWEN: 170, BEng in ECEN: 30, BSc in CompSci: 

100.....” 

 

 

Please find the requested information attached.  

 

 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 

georgia.tawharu@vuw.ac.nz or 04 463 5249. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Georgia Tawharu 

Adviser, Information Access and Copyright 
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